
January 22, 2021 
 
Happy Friday Tiger Shark Families, 
 
Last night we held our Parent Orientation for incoming 6th graders for the 2021/2022 school year.    
Thank you to those parents who attended and we look forward to see your student in the fall.  If you 
missed the information presented, it will be available on our website. Please feel free to reach out to us 
if you have any questions. 
 
We will begin to distribute Art and Project Lead the Way supplies for the second semester the first 
week of February. We are anticipating the delivery of the long awaited supply of requested 
Chromebooks within the next two weeks.  If your child borrowed a Dell Laptop while waiting for the 
Chromebooks to arrive, you will receive notification. When picking up the Chromebook you will need to 
return the Dell laptop and charger.  More information will be coming out shortly when we receive the 
materials. 
 
Per the HCPSS decision on January 21st, at this time we will continue to keep the same bell schedule for 
Semester 2 as we did for Semester 1. https://www.hcpss.org/2020-2021/middle/#schedule-secondary 
The second semester begins on February 1st.  Finish out the first Semester strong next week! Remember 
that teachers are available during the Support Class time to help. 
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
Chris Rattay, Principal WLMS 
 

Important Dates: 
January 24 – PTSA Fundraiser – Corner Bakery Café 
January 28 – End of First Semester 
January 29 – Professional Development Day – Schools Closed 
February 1 – Second Semester Begins 
February 4 – Back to School Night for Second Semester – 6:30pm 
February 5 – Report Cards Issued 
February 9 – PTSA Fundraiser – Nothing Bunt Cakes 
February 11 – PBIS Evening of Fun Second Semester Kickoff – 6:00-7:00pm 
 

If You Missed It:  
Become part of the PTSA:   
https://tigersharks.new.memberhub.store/ 
 

Upcoming Restaurant Night Fundraisers: 
JANUARY - CORNER BAKERY 
Wilde Lake Middle PTSA is holding a restaurant fundraiser at Corner Bakery on January 24 from 
7:30am to 7:30pm. Please support the PTSA by ordering takeout or delivery. Do not forget to 
mention Wilde Lake Middle School PTSA when placing your order, or use coupon code 659 if 
ordering online. RSVP and all details are here: www.groupraise.com/events/171741  
 
FEBRUARY - NOTHING BUNDT CAKES 

https://www.hcpss.org/2020-2021/middle/#schedule-secondary
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftigersharks.new.memberhub.store%2F&data=04%7C01%7CAnn_Yetter%40hcpss.org%7Ca9199373d30742230c5508d8b3dc77bb%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637457106773299203%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=5TGeQbCqziKISSbarDXnWOm4ZPtzhT%2B7rP%2FPIDYkv3o%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.groupraise.com%2Fevents%2F171741&data=04%7C01%7CAnn_Yetter%40hcpss.org%7Ca9199373d30742230c5508d8b3dc77bb%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637457106773299203%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=YFQdKI8ETynk6lLB181ZuYbZdZLv1QggqBwZbyaFTrw%3D&reserved=0


A sweet Valentine's fundraiser supporting the Wilde Lake Middle PTSA will be held at Nothing 
Bundt Cakes on February 9 from 9:00am to 6:00pm. Stop in that day to select from their abundant 
variety of moist, delicious Bundt cakes topped with their Signature Cream Cheese frosting, or place 
your order by phone in advance to be picked up on February 9. Just mention Wilde Lake Middle and 
Nothing Bundt Cakes will donate 10% back to the PTSA! 10730 Little Patuxent Pkwy, 410-587-
0670   
 
Got an idea? 
Reach out and tell us about it, we are looking for ways for the kids to connect and are looking for 

ideas.  Please email christineporras@gmail.com or join us at our next meeting. 

 

mailto:christineporras@gmail.com

